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SCHOOL LUNCHES FOR KS2 CHILDREN 
The letter for lunches after half term went home this week.  Please let us 
know by Monday 20 February whether your child is having full or part 
time lunches.  Thank you. 

PLAYWORKER VACANCY—WHIZZ KIDS AFTER SCHOOL CLUB  
We currently have a vacancy for a Playworker in our Whizz Kids After 
School Club. This involves working as part of a team to provide safe and 
creative play for children aged 4-11 years. The hours are 3.15pm to 
6.00pm term time only, Wednesday to Friday. Hourly rate from £8.00 per 
hour. If you are interested in this role further details are available from 
the school office or our website.  

REQUESTS FROM RECEPTION CLASSES 
Reception classes will be junk modelling and would be very grateful for 
donations of cardboard boxes, tubes, artificial flowers etc. 
Please can loose fruit for snacks and all uniform, especially PE kit, be 
clearly named.  Children are becoming distressed when they cannot find 
their fruit or uniform.  Thank you. 

PE BAGS/KITS 
PE bags will be coming home for half term.  Please can you check for any 
kit that has come home by mistake which belongs to another child.  
When it returns to school please can you make sure all PE kit is named.  
Thank you. 

BOXES OF TISSUES  
All classes would be very grateful for donations of boxes of tissues for 
children to use in school.  Thank you. 

EFFORT AWARDS 

 
 

We break up for half term today at 3.20pm.  We hope you enjoy a 
restful week and we look forward to seeing you on Monday 20  
February. 

Red  Tommy J, Luca D, Hattie F, Joseph S Ruby  Emme D Ebony M  

Orange  Finn A Kieran H  Coral  Emily C Ronak C  

Green  Stanley J Maxwell Z  Opal  Jacob B Nathan C  

Yellow  Liam D   Elea F  Sapphire  Riley D Aidan C  

Violet  Ella C Dara E  Emerald  Rory N Katerina X  

Blue  Billy B Gabriela V  Amethyst  Adam C Lucas C  

Topaz  Sophia N Luke B  Garnet  Ellen L Louisa O  



PACKED LUNCHES 
Please can we remind parents that packed lunches and snacks should not  
include any products containing nuts.  This includes any cereal bar which says 
“may contain nuts”.  Thank you. 

SPORT 
It has been a busy few weeks for our sporting teams.  Well done to the Year 6  
football team who were runners up in the Fulham FC Foundation Surrey Kids 
Club on 27 January and the Years 5 and 6 Tag Rugby team who were also  
runners up at yesterday’s Cobham Rugby Club tournament.  Reports from the 
Years 5 + 6 Girls’ Indoor tournament and the Sports Hall Athletics are on the 
website. 

WALTON CASUALS GIRLS’ FOOTBALL—YEARS 2 AND 3 
If your child is interested in joining the Walton Casuals girls u7/u8 teams (Years 
2 and 3) please contact Jo at f.scannella@yahoo.co.uk or phone 01932 220887. 

RYDENS SCHOOL CONSTRUCTION SITE VISITS 
BAM Construction’s site at Rydens School is part of the Open Door 2017  
Construction event.  Please look on our website for a link to more information 
and how to book a visit. 

XCEL LEISURE CENTRE SPORTS HUB 
Please look on our website for information about the new play area at the Xcel 
Leisure Complex’s Sports Hub and how you can help design this new facility. 

EASTER HOLIDAY—SHOUT! PROGRAMME 
Please look on our website for a link to the Easter programme, leaflets are  
available outside the office. 

PA NEWS 
Here are a few events for your diaries for the next half term: 

24th Feb: Year 5 cake sale 
10th Mar: Year 1 cake sale  
16th Mar: PA Meeting 8pm 
24th Mar: Reception cake sale 
24th Mar: Nearly new summer uniform sale 

Money raised from the Quiz Night resulted in a profit of £507 and £118.30 
was raised from Year 6 cake sale! 

We hope you have a great half term.  
The PA Committee 


